
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
20th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for choosing Grange Junior School, we look forward to welcoming your child to our 
school.   
 
This year transition days for your child will take place on Thursday 29th and Friday 30th June 
2023. 
 
On these days the children should arrive at the Junior School at the normal time- Teachers will be 
in the playground to meet them. Gates open from 8:25am. 
New Year 3 classrooms are those that Year 5 currently use, so the closest to the main/Grange 
Community Leisure centre gate. Don’t worry these will be clearly signposted with your child’s 
current class name.  
New Year 3 parents will be able to come onto the playground to wait with their child.  
 
9.00am until 9.30am - Welcome Meeting 
Once the children are in, parents can make their way around to the main entrance and hall for a 
welcome meeting (if you are able to stay).  
This is a chance to meet the school leadership team and find out some key information about 
your child’s transfer to our school. Parents can come along on either 29th or 30th June to attend 
this welcome meeting. Don’t forget to collect your welcome pack from here which will contain 
key information and induction forms. Please complete and return the induction forms to the 
Junior School office by 14th July 2023. 
 
The children will finish at 3.30pm on Thursday 29th June and 1.30pm on Friday 30th June. Pick up 
will be from the classroom doors- this is the procedure that will be in place from September too.  
 
The children should wear their normal Infant School uniform. Any children who have ordered a 
hot school dinner for those days will have this delivered to the Junior School; all other children 
should bring a packed lunch as normal.  They do not need to bring any special equipment, or 
book bags. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school.  In the meantime, further information about 
our school, including our policies and procedures can be found on the school website at 
www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk.  If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Hannah Gordon 

Head Teacher 

http://www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk/

